Wendy Strangeway

From: Michael Goodman

Sent: 09 January 2017 14:15

To: Planning

Subject: NYM/2016/0817/FL South Moor Farm Air Strip.
DearSirs,

I write in support of the proposed airstrip outlined in the above application.

Government policy is to support general aviation which is being gradually eroded by the widespread loss of
airfields for redevelopment to the detriment of transport infrastructure generally, whilst at the same time
new planning applications face incredible difficulties due too misunderstood preconceptions of "another
Heathrow," whereas in fact small airfields of this nature benefit the economy, have minimal impact on the
local environment, being largely undeveloped natural spaces in which wildlife and flora readily thrive, often
more so than alternative previous or future potential uses.

We urgently need more airfields, and initiatives of this nature should be full supported.
Yours faithfully

Mike Goodman

1 Thimbleby Cottages

Church Lane

Hampsthwaite

Harrogate

North Yorkshire

Hg32hb

Sent from my iPad





